
Swiss QR-Bill for Salesforce
Are you ready for the future?

The Nexellerator Swiss QR-Bill Solution

Let us help you get ready for the future

The new QR-Bill was launched in Switzerland 
on June 30, 2020. It allows faster, easier and 
more efficient payment possibilities for all. 

It will gradually replace the current Orange & 
Red payment slips, which are planned to be 
fully discontinued and removed from the market 
by September 30, 2022.

	█ Natively built on the salesforce.com platform
	█ No need for connection to external banking 

or ERP systems
	█ Adapted to your specific needs
	█ Strict Swiss QR-Billing standards are  

supported and respected
	█ Adaptable to any data model & invoicing  

application
	█ Can be adapted to any Corporate Identity
	█ QR-Bill output as PDF or editable MS-Word
	█ Single or mass QR-Bill generation 

For more information visit: nexell.com/QRbill
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